
                                       
           

 

Sons of Norway – Mandt Lodge Open House 
at Sons of Norway 

 317 South Page Street, Stoughton  
on 

Saturday, February 1, 2025 
9:00-11:00 AM 

 

An opportunity for members and those interested in learning more about Sons of 
Norway (the organization), District 5, and our Mandt Lodge in Stoughton. Lodge 

President, Darlene Arneson, will share information about the organization, navigate 
through website resources including language lessons, cultural and sports programs, 

member discounts, and other resources Sons of Norway offers. She’ll also cover 
basic information on the history of this fraternal organization including where to find 
financial and investment product information. Mandt Lodge has a strong youth focus 
so the District’s Masse Moro- Youth Heritage Camp will be featured along with our 
other activities. Open to members and those just interested in learning more! No 

reservations are needed, and light refreshments will be served! Everyone is 
welcome and no reservations needed! Street parking only that morning- please do 

not park in Livreise parking lot as they are open that day. 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please contact Darlene Arneson at arnesonfamily5@gmail.com or 608-873-7209 for 
more information. Mandt Lodge is handicapped accessible with a lift located on the 
south side of the building. There is parking on the street, public parking lot behind 

the Stoughton Senior Center, or in the Livsreise parking lot if their building is 
closed. We always encourage you to bring donations for the Stoughton Food 

Pantry! The public is always welcome at Mandt Lodge!    


